

Principal News

It is hard to believe that it is already
December. Thank you for making the
first part of this year a great one.
This month we are focusing on
RESPECT. Respect is treating one
another in a kind and caring manner.
Respect means you accept somebody
for who they are, even when they're
different from you or you don't agree
with them. We can all practice showing
RESPECT for one another.
Have a Merry Christmas and Happy
New year with your families over the
break. We are going to have an
awesome start to 2023!

Reminders

Weather announcements will be made if we experience inclement weather. Please make sure your phone number is up to date.

Christmas Dress up Days

M- Clash of the Carolers 5th Blue/6th White/7th Green/8th Red

T- Tree Topper (hats/hair)

W-Christmas Sweater or Shirt

Th- All Holiday Cheer

F- Pajama Day

(Ontact Me

Middle School Office 479-965-7170



479-965-3376



Rachel.fisher@tigersmail.org

Word of the Month

T.I.G.E.R. P.R.I.D.E. R-Respectful

Treating someone with respect means that you interact with them in a way that shows that you care about their well-being and how they feel.

Treat others the way you would want to be treated.

QUOTE OF THE MONTH: Be yourself; everyone else is already taken. ~Oscar Wilde









upcoming Events

December 4th Christmas Band Concert 2 p.m.

December 6th-10th Middle School Maps Testing

December 9th School Spelling Bee 9 a.m.

December 16th End of 2nd Nine Weeks

December 19th through January 1st Christmas Break

